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Good evening

My name is KIMBERLEY JONES and I am a life long resident of Shreveport specifically the Cedar Grove
community.

Today, I witnessed blatant discrimination and loss of confidence in our Louisiana ELECTED officials. The
early adjournment of the House and the intentional rescheduling of the redistricting agenda for February 2,
2022, completely destroyed my every being.

As a DISABLED military veteran, the sacrifices | MADE were in vain since my opportunity and right to voice
my concerns about fair and equitable redistricting mapping was denied. We travelled to Baton Rouge for the
purpose of being heard and our voices were rudely silence by the people WHO WERE VOTED TO
REPRESENT US!

Our districts deserve representatives who are aware of the importance of fair and equitable redistricting
maps. Fair maps equal fair elections.

Please do not let the sacrifice I made in the military be in vain!

Kimberley Jones
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